
Statement for Dorset County Council's Cabinet Meeting Re:  Puffin 
Crossing, Broad St, Lyme Regis, Wednesday, 16th January 2019

I  proposed the Puffin Crossing in Lyme, following the traumatic experience, 
crossing the busy main road, trying to live my life independently.  

My  training says I  should seek a controlled crossing, as the 'gold standard' 
for safely crossing the road.  Also recommended by Guide Dogs.

If you do not approve this today, the budget that is already approved will have 
to be re-found and I fear, will be unavailable again, loosing this chance of a 
vital resource.  Do not let this chance go!

Lizzie Wiscombe


